
Open Meeting 
 

Neighbourhood Plan - Future Priorities  
 

Village Hall – Wednesday March 27th 7.30 pm 
 

All residents of Westbury sub-Mendip are invited to an open 

meeting in the village hall to help determine the next steps in 

developing our neighbourhood plan for the next 10-15 years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you are interested in helping to shape the development of Westbury please 

come along and have your say. 

 
Organised by the Neighbourhood Plan Working Group on behalf of the Parish 

Council 

Enquiries/ contributions to Mick Fletcher 01749 870531 

Which issues identified on the 

tree are most important for you? 

What is missing? 

 

Agenda to include: 

• Update on housing survey. 

• Update on highway safety 

discussions. 

• Identifying priorities for the 

10-15 year plan. 

• Update on Brownfield Site. 

• Update on Roughmoor Lane 

development.  


